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A Letter from
Brother Daniele Caglioni, A.A.

  

January 6, 2021

  

Happy New Year, Hounds! All of us in Campus Ministry are praying that 2021 will be a year of
peace, good health, and blessings for all of you. I have a question for all of you: how does
someone recognize the blessings in their life?

  

On the door of my room at Emmanuel House I have a card that says, “There is always
something to be grateful for.”
I know this sounds straight off of a Hallmark card, but 
it’s true
. I saw how God always wants to help us, how He always wants to give us good things, during
this past semester.

  

Read more...
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